
Kure Beach 

Beach Protection Committee 

February 7, 2012 
 

The meeting was called to order at 3:30PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Andrew Barnard Co-Chair                            Sandra Sink 

Phyllis Mojzis Co-Chair                                Kerry Garrigan 

Mike Bledsoe 

Chuck Keener, Council liaison 

  

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the February7th meeting was adopted. 

 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes of the January 3rd meeting were adopted. 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. Rewriting the HOA letter was discussed to include placement of the cans on the BEACH 

side of the HOA walkways. The letter will be sent out after we receive approval from 

council at the February 21st meeting.  Chuck spoke with Sonny and Sonny said if council 

approved, he would have no problem picking up another 7 trash cans on the beach. 

2. Andy stated  there was no ride on the beach as of yet. 

3. Sandy reported on the Adopt-A-Beach program citing several examples. She will contact 

Wrightsville Beach to get an idea of costs, responsibilities, etc. 

 

 NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Mike will get a written estimate for sea oats and fertilizer from Carolina Beach in time to 

be presented as an RFP for the February 21 council meeting. Dean will also get the 

committee dollar amounts and information from Al Hite. 

2. The committee talked about printing and distributing pamphlets to the motels, realtors 

and rental units before the start of the 2012 rental season. Kerry will get pricing for 

printing them and the committee will check with Nancy to do them in house if it is feasible.  

A discussion arose about changing info for future pamphlets to include fines and fireworks. 

Plans for distribution will be finalized in March after the motels reopen. 

3. Phyllis reported on the retreat and the outcomes which pertained to the committee: 

• to get more positive publicity from UNCW beach sweep 

• to volunteer our services for Sports Fest Weekend June 2&3rd 

• possibility of working with storm water committee regarding realtors and dog 

waste stations 

4. Chuck relayed to the committee that the council has agreed there will be no term limits   

for committee members 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45PM.  The next meeting is scheduled for March 6, 2012 

at 3:30PM at Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Phyllis Mojzis 


